Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: family group conferences
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

For the period starting 1st January 2020 and ending 31st December 2021, for your local authority:
This is relating to children and families' social services/child protection teams

 

a) How many family group conferences have been held?

 
Answer:

64 Family Group Conferences held in the above period (for 141 children)
b) How many family group conferences have been held for 'child in need' cases?

1 Child in Need case (for 2 children)

 

c) How many family group conferences have been held for a child on a child protection order?

38 on a Child Protection Order (for 78 children)

d) If possible, what was the year the first family group conference was held by your local authority?

2008

For the period starting 1st January 2020 and ending 31st December 2021, does your local authority:
(This relates to children and families social services departments)

 

a) Have a parent and carer advisory committee?

No

b) Have a stakeholder advisory committee?

No

 

c) How do parents and carers apply to take part in the committee?

Not applicable
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
